Donald M. Carlaon

Never Forgotten Honor Flight P. O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI. 54402-5056

Attention: Mike Thompson and Jim Campbell, Co-Chairman

Thank You, for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight honoring World War II veterans with a banquet in Wausau and the flight visitation to our dedicated World War II Memorial and other War Memorials in Washington D.C. on April 18, 2011.

Since it was impossible to express my appreciation to all the supporting members and the large return airport reception for their efforts; please convey this message.

The honor to me will always be fore most in my militaccry memories.

Sincerely,

Donald M. Carlson

U.S. Navy 1943-1946

cc. John Rhyner